
From: Bloomfield, Sandy <SBloomfield@aamva.org>
To:

Date: 10/27/2006 2:38:42 PM
Subject: Unified Carrier Registration (UCR)

Attachments: Memo to Chief Motor Vehicle Officials re UCR.pdf

<<Memo to Chief Motor Vehicle Officials re UCR.pdf>>

Linda Lewis-Pickett
President & CEO
American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators 
4301 Wilson Boulevard, 4th Floor
Arlington, VA 22203
703 908-5766 (tel)
703 908-2851 (fax)
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